
 

 
Friday 10th January 2025. 

. 

Year 4, 5 and 6 Football Tournament at Alnwick Town Juniors pitch on  
Wednesday 29th January 12 -3pm  

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

I am pleased to tell you that your daughter has been chosen to be on one of two teams who will be taking part in a 
girls central football league playing against other local schools on the Alnwick Juniors pitch.  

 

We will be travelling to and from the event by bus and the children will be accompanied by school staff.  

 

Permission for school events and day trips has already been granted via the forms that were sent out at the start 
of the school year so a separate permission slip is not required here. 

 

Transport costs will be covered by our Primary Schools Sports Budget. 

 

Your daughter will be given a school football strip to wear prior to the day. 

 

Please can your daughter come into school dressed in the team strip wearing trainers with a warm jacket, hat and 
gloves (skins or layers underneath if required). 

 

If your daughter has shin pads and football boots please can they bring those to wear in a drawstring bag 
alongside a drink and perhaps a small snack. 

 

We will be having an early lunch and will be returning in time for the end of day arrangements as usual. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 

 

 

 



 


